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Dear Parents

GLEE CLUB-AUTUMN TERM 2017 - YEARS 3-

Glee Club will commence on Monday 11 September 2017. The coaching sessions will now
take place twice a week on Monday and Tuesday lunchtimes. Margaret Gorman (one of
our Teaching Assistants — who is a professional singer)) will lead the sessions which will run
weekly. Singing helps with self confidence and all children who take part will be given the
opportunity to showcase their talent.

This year we will be taking part in Young Voices 2018. This is a national event which takes
place at the Genting Arena where schools from all over the country come together in a
celebration of song and dance. More information on the event will follow. As this is an
organised event which the school has registered for, all children who sign up for Glee must
be commited and attend all sessions.

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. If you would like
your child to take part please complete and return the attached reply slip as soon as
possible. Please assume your child has been allocated a place unless you are informed
otherwise.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs J Sahota

Deputy Head

GLEE CLUB-AUTUMN TERM 2017 - YEARS 3 - 6

I' would like my child to participate in the Glee club commencing Monday 11 September
2017.

Child' s NOME .oviiiiiriie e Child's ClASS vvvirieeeee e ceeeerieenanins

SIGNEA o parent/guardian
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Dear Parents

GIRLS FOOTBALL COACHING — AUTUMN TERM 2017 - YEARS 3 - 6

The girls affer school football coaching club will start on on Monday 11 September
2017.

The coaching sessions will take place from 3.30 p.m. until 4.45 p.m. The finish time
may change later in the term as the nights get darker. A sports coach from Support
Sport will lead the sessions which will run weekly ending on Monday 18 December
2017. PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO SESSION ON MONDAY 11 DECEMBER 2017.

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Please
retun the attached form as soon as possible if you would like your child to take part.
Please assume your child has been dllocated a place unless you are informed
otherwise.

Yours sincerely,

mfxg&
J Sahota
Deputy Head

...........................................................................................................................

GIRLS AFTER SCHOOL FOOTBALL ~ AUTUMN TERM 2017 — YEARS 3 - 6

I would like my child to participate in the football coaching sessions commencing
Monday 11 September 2017.

Child's NOM& e oo Child's ClAss .eviieiiiviieeiniiienenns



Lynda Flynn
Inspire2coach
September 2017

Dear Parents
Mini tennis coaching - Grange Farm School - Year 3,4,5& 6

As we move into a new school year, Grange Farm would like to continue to offer mini
tennis lessons to years 3, 4, 5 & 6 on a Tuesday lunchtime.

With the emphasis on fun, mini tennis lessons will cover a variety of skills ranging from
footwork, an introduction to tennis specific strokes, with an emphasis on rally building
and matchplay. Lessons will be taken by Lynda Flynn an LTA qualified coach and Club
Professional at Inspire2coach.

Each session will commence at 12.25pm and finish at 1.15pm. Please note that to save time
after lunch children will only be required to wear pumps/trainers rather than full P.E kit.

The cost per week will be £2.75 and this block of lessons will run on the following dates:
September 12 19 26 October 3 10 17 31 November 14 21 28

(Please note 5™ or 12" December will be used as a reserve date should any session have to be
cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances/school activities Apologies for there being no lesson on
7t November.)

If you wish your child to be included in the lunchtime tennis, please return your form to the school
office. Please note that places are limited so please return your form early. In keeping with
recommended coaching practice, children will not be allowed to attend classes without
payment and the relevant authority form duly completed.

Yours sincerely

Lynda Flynn

LTA Club Coach

Yrs3,4,5&6 Sept —Dec 2017 (10 weeks)
Twishmychild.......coooooii s ofclass.................. to

take part in mini tennis lessons at lunchtime at Grange Farm on Tuesdays

[ enclose cheque/cash totalling £27.50  (Please make cheques payable to Lynda Flynn)

Signed Parent/Guardian.....ooeeeveeriieereininiiinenenereeneseneenennn Date..oivrivernieiiineiaenas
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Dear Parents

Running Club - Years 3-46

Running club will take place on Wednesday lunchtimes for KS2
children commencing 13 September 2017. If your child would like
to join they need to make sure they have their PE kit (including
suitable frainers, not pumps) in on this day. When the weather
turns wetter and cooler we may get a bit muddy!

Children will run first and then have their lunch afterwards. If you
have any queries about this club, feel free fo see me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs E Whateley
Year 1 Teacher



Cheerleading Club

Creative
paas  at Grange Farm

Dear Parents

Cheerleading Club is continuing this year at Grange Farm and we are looking forward
to welcoming children both new and returners to the sessions. The club is open to
children in Years 1—6 due to its popularity. We want to cater for everyone that would
like to take part.

We give the children the opportunity to learn lively and exciting cheerleading dances
including simple stunts, cheers and chants. We use pop songs and current music that
the children always enjoy dancing to and the sessions are enhanced by using the
pom poms!

The sessions are fun, energetic and we give the children the chance to work in groups
and choreograph their own short dances with their friends. This helps to build
friendships and encourages teamwork.

Our classes are the perfect opportunity for children, both boys and girls, to develop
in confidence as well as enjoying dance. Children have the chance to perform in
school assemblies and at school events as well as other exciting performance
opportunities that we organise at ‘Creative Flair’.

Sessions are taught by professional, fully qualified and experienced teachers
who strive to give the children memorable and fun experiences that will benefit
them in many ways.

. The classes are £2.50 per session and you will be invoiced each half-term. They take
- place on Friday lunchtimes from 12:40—1:10, starting from Friday 15th September.

If you would like your child to join the class, then please complete the form below
and hand it in to school and we will see them at the first session!

Yours faithfully
Jennifer Faulkner and the Creative Flair Team
See www.creativeflairkids.com to find out about everything we can offer.

I would like my child to join the Cheerleading Club.

Child’s Name
Class -==-=ceum- Contact Number
Signed Email
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Creative Gymnastic Dance Club at
Flair Grange Farm

Dear Parents y ears 2 _6

We are continuing with our Gymnastic Dance Club this year at Grange farm and we are
looking forward to welcoming new children as well as children who attended last year.

At Gymnastic Dance Club children have the chance to learn lots of skills such as;

I Gymnagtic technigue, Dance technigue,
s Group worg, Balance, Poigse and Control

! which are all great for the children’s flexibility, stamina, strength building and
coordination. We also keep the sessions fun and lively by incorporating dance

moves alongside the gymnastics so that the sessions are creative and vibrant. The

s f,} children can also look forward to creating their own pieces in groups with their friends.

) Our classes are the perfect opportunity for children, both boys and girls, to develop
" in confidence as well as enjoying gymnastics. Children have the chance to perform in
¥, school assemblies and at school events as well as other exciting performance
opportunities that we organise at ‘Creative Flair’.

- ‘ *  Sessions will be taught by our professional gymnastics teacher, who is fully qualified
"/, 9 and experienced in teaching our gymnastic dance sessions.

* The classes are £2.50 per session and you will be invoiced each half-term. They take
. place on Monday lunchtimes from 12:15—12:45, starting from Monday 11th September.

If you would like your child to join the class, then please complete the form below
$ and hand it in to school and we will see them at the first session!

- Yours faithfully
by Jennifer Faulkner and the Creative Flair Team

See www.creativeflairkids.com to find out about everything we can offer.

I would like my child to join the Gymnastic Dance Club.

Child’s Name
(O] P T e —— Contact Number
Signed Email
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Dear Parents

FOOTBALL COACHING ~ AUTUMN TERM 2017 - YEAR5 & 6

After school football coaching club will continue on on Friday 15 September 2017 for the
children in Year 5 and é.

The coaching sessions will take place from 3.30 p.m. until 4.45 p.m. A sports coach from
Educ8 will lead the sessions which will run weekly. (The finishing time may change later in the
term as the nights get darker). The last session will be on Friday 15 December 2017,

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Please return the

attached form as soon as possible if you would like your child to take part. Please assume
your child has been allocated a place unless you are informed otherwise.

Yours sincerely,

J Sahota
Deputy Head

AFTER SCHOOL FOOTBALL - AUTUMN TERM 2017 - YEAR 5 & &

I would like my child to participate in the football coaching sessions commencing 15
September 2017.

Child’s NOMe ....ooviiiiiiiiiiii e Child's Class ....overerenniiiiieiriiiir e,
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Dear Parents

NETBALL COACHING - AUTUMN TERM 2017 — YEARS 5& 6

Netball coaching will start on Wednesday 13 September 2017.

The coaching sessions will take place after school, commencing at 3.35 p.m. and finishing at
430 p.m. Miss Lewis will lead the sessions which will run weekly ending on Wednesday 20
December 2017. PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO SESSIONS ON WEDNESDAY 15 NOVEMBER OR

WEDNESDAY 13 DECEMBER 2017.

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. If you would like
your child to take part please complete and return the attached reply slip as soon as

possible. Please assume your child has been allocated a place unless you are
otherwise.

informed

Please indicate on the slip below if you are happy for your child to walk home after the club.

Yours sincerely,

A A

\j\ﬁu Q( : k)§ W

< Mrs J Sahota ™
Deputy Head

AFTER SCHOOL NETBALL — AUTUMN TERM 2017 — YEARS 5 & 6.

I would like my child to participate in the netball coaching sessions commencing 13
September 2017.

Child' s NOME oo Child's Class ...cevvvvneninnns
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Dear Parents

AFTER SCHOOL BASKETBALL COACHING —AUTUMN TERM 2017 - YEARS 5 & é

Basketball coaching will continue in the Autumn Term on a Thursday after school beginning
on Thursday 14 September 2017.

English Basketball Association coach, Rob Bromfield, will lead the sessions which will run
weekly ending on Thursday 7 December 2017. PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO SESSION ON
THURSDAY 16 NOVEMBER 2017.

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. If you would fike
your child to take part please complete and return the altached reply slip as soon as
possible. Please assume your child has been dllocated a place unless you are informed
otherwise.

Yours sincerely,

M&iﬁ&

Mrs J Sahota
Deputy Head

AFTER SCHOOL BASKETBALL COACHING -~AUTUMN TERM 2017 - YEARS 5 & &

I' would like my child to participate in the basketball coaching sessions commencing 14
September 2017.

Child's NOME o.vvieiiniieeeeee et Child's Class ...............



